










 

HEALTH MINISTRY NEWS… 
 

Little Company of Mary Hospital 
 

Annual Adult Health Fair 
Saturday, April 6th 

Fee $75.00 ($2,500 value) includes: comprehensive 
lab work, colorectal cancer screening kit, blood pres-
sure , and blood oxygen screenings. Location/Time: 
2800 W. 95th Street, Main level, LINK A-B, from 
7:30-10:30 a.m., by appointment. Registration is re-
quired by April 1st. Please call 708.423.5774 or 
708.229.5830. 
 
More Health Ministry News... 
If you, or someone you care about, need counseling call 
the Catholic Charities intake number (312) 655–7725 
to make an appointment at one of the other parishes that 
provide counselors. They are in network with Blue 
Cross/Blue Shield PPO, and they do offer subsidized 
fees for those who qualify. Please take advantage of this 
service through Catholic Charities.   

Pro Life Alert and Action 
The Illinois Catholic Conference and Illinois Bishops are 
strongly opposed to HR 2495 and HR2467 which will 
virtually remove all protecƟon for unborn children up to 
birth. These extreme bills must be defeated. Call Rep. 
Kelly Burke at 708.425.0571 or 217.782.0515 and tell her 
to vote NO to HR 2495 and HR 2467 and keep in place 
current prolife legislaƟon in Illinois. 
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FISH BAKE 
 

HEALTHIER THAN A FISH FRY 
 

FRIDAY, April 12th 2019 
St. Linus — Cardiff Center 

10331 Linus Lane, Oak Lawn 
SERVING FROM 5:00 PM TO 7:30 PM 

****CARRY OUT ORDERS WILL BE AVAILABLE**** 
Tickets will be available at the door  

on the night of the Fish Bake 
Adults $15.00 ~ Children (under 12) $5.00 

See our website for further details  
and like us on Facebook! 
WWW.KOFC14553.ORG 

St. Linus Men’s Golf League 
We start playing golf next month and 
are looking for more golfers, both 
regulars and substitutes. If you don’t 
think you can play every week, 
substitutes are always in demand. We 
play at Gleneagles GC on Thursday 

afternoons through the first 2 weeks of 
September. We have 60 golfers grouped into four 
flights, A, B, C or D. You will be paired with 
golfers of a similar handicap. If interested or just 
want more information, call one of the officers or  
a league member. We would be happy to talk to you 
about the league. 
 
Joe Szczurek            Bill Nebrieza           Chuck Shanle 
708.267.9903             708.267.0120           708.624.6242 

WOW   The Stations of the Cross on  
Channel 19 Comcast 

Saturdays at 6:00PM during Lent 
A half hour program combining  

the Stations with the Old Testament 
 

Presented by Fr. Briody,  
the founding Pastor of Most Holy Redeemer,  

“a biblical scholar”, 
brings the two together 

A Great Lenten Experience 



 

ST. LINUS SCHOOL NEWS 

It was a great day at the South Side Irish Parade for St. 
Linus.  Here are the Tierney Sisters on our float looking 
like they just stepped out of the map of Ireland. 

The 1st graders performed a Readers’ Theatre 
production for their Kindergarten neighbors. It 
 was a big hit. 

Room 13 celebrated St. Patrick’s Day by sorting and count- 
ing lucky charms.  Here is Audrey, Emma, Michael, Nora, and 
Zaina working hard and enjoying some delicious treats. 

 
Dates to Remember 

 
 
 
March 29…...Stations of the Cross @ 
2:00PM 
 
April 1…...Aspire Testing Begins 
 
April 11……All school Musical at 
Oakview 4:00 and 7:00 PM 
 
 
 
 
For more information or to  
schedule a tour contact: 
 
Margaret Hayes, Principal  
@ 708-425-1656 
 
Linda Delisi, Secretary  
@ 708-425-1656 



 

SSC Auxiliary Games and Bingo Party 
SUNDAY-MARCH 31-Noon 

St. Casimir Center Auditorium 
2601 W. Marquette Rd., Chicago 

Raffles and refreshments  
Admission: $3 donation 

Doors open at noon 
Bingo games begin at 2 p.m. 
For more information call the  

Sisters of St. Casimir Auxiliary at 773-349-8060 

Benefit Fundraiser for Kim Montalto 
Kim is a parishioner at St. Linus, and has a daughter 
in second grade and a daughter at Mother McAuley. 
She was diagnosed with acute lymphoblasƟc 
leukemia in August. A benefit for her will be on 
Sunday, April 7th from 2-6pm at Bourbon Street on 
115th and Homan. More informaƟon to follow. 

SCIP—CALENDAR—MARCH 2019 
 

Envelope Orders are due by 9am Monday 
morning in the Parish Rectory  

(Tuesday if there is a school holiday) 
 

Monday, March 25   Envelope Order due 9am 
Tuesday, March 26     Cash & Carry 6-7pm 
Thursday, March 28    Cash & Carry 6-7pm 

2019 FOOTBALL REGISTRATION 
 

Online Through April 7, 2019 
 
Open to all St. Linus, St. Gerald, and St. Germaine 
students and religious educaƟon students who will 
be in grades 4 thru 8 next season. For football info 
contact Ed James at jed46@yahoo.com or 708-270-
4292, Brien Morrell at brien.morrell@comcast.net 
or 708-738-5460, or Alex Olejniczak at 
alexole@aol.com or 708-774-7355.  
 
REGISTRATION FEE:  $200  
 
LATE FEE POLICY:  A $25 late fee will apply to all 
registraƟons submiƩed aŌer June 1, 2019.  NO 
EXCEPTIONS.  If the enƟre fee cannot be paid at the 
Ɵme of registraƟon, a payment plan must be set-up 
by May 31, 2019.   
 
MANDATORY SLAC RAFFLE:  Each family is required 
to buy 1 - $100 raffle Ɵcket. 

Thomas More Society presents 
UNPLANNED 

TUESDAY, MARCH 26 
7 pm doors open, 7:30 pm screening 

PICKWICK THEATER 
5 S. Prospect Ave., Park Ridge, IL 

FREE ADMISSION—LIMITED SEATING! 
All Abby Johnson ever wanted to do was help women as 
one of the youngest Planned Parenthood clinic directors 
in the naƟon. Her passion surrounding a woman’s right 
to choose even led her to become a spokesperson for 
Planned Parenthood, fighƟng to enact legislaƟon for the 
cause she so deeply believed in. 
UnƟl the day she saw something that changed every-
thing, leading Abby Johnson to join her former enemies 
at 40 Days for Life, and become one of the most ardent 
pro-life speakers ever. 
To Reserve your FREE (2 per person) Ɵckets, visit: 
www.thomasmoresociety.org/unplanned/ WHAT IS CRS RICE BOWL?  

CRS Rice Bowl is Catholic Relief 
Services’ Lenten faith-in-action 
program for families and faith 
communities. Through CRS Rice Bowl, 
we deepen our personal experience of 
Lent, and hear stories from our brothers 

and sisters in need worldwide. We devote our Lenten 
prayers, fasting and gifts to transform our relationship 
with God and neighbors. Rice Bowls are at the doors of 
the church, and in the rectory. Please return them at 
the Holy Thursday evening liturgy. 




